
Feb. 18, 2019	

• Finance: 
o 7 discretionary applications -- will review this Friday 
o Some website inquiries about travel grants - Finance will respond 

• Social: 
o Two happy hours last week -- Tuesday’s was quite successful, good 

turnout! 
o SEAS happy hour: will return some of the GAP funds because not a lot of 

SAS students attended 
o Currently planning a movie night 
o Considering another social event in March 

§ Will need to open PO for Bernie’s 
• Public Affairs: 

o SAS Communications social planning team met earlier today re: Grad Ben 
Talks 

§ Finalizing details for Grad Ben Talk -- getting fourth judge for LPS 
o Continue boosting posts 
o Minutes are now updated on the website  
o Remind GB that we will be taking a photo next week! 

• Communications: 
o Department reps that can’t make it this semester have found reps 
o A couple of department reps haven’t been showing up -- close to losing 

merit funding 
o Ida will not be at Monday’s meeting 

• Policy: 
o Venue for career diversity workshop secured 
o Sending out emails to alumni for workshop -- will coordinate with Brianna 

to promote alumni profiles once confirmed 
o Create placards for GB members 

• President:  
o Get Wharton access 

o Request for all exec board members: please start putting together a 
“handbook” for your position 

 


